
Jaunnamšķēni , Rīgas rajons
Price: 95000 €

Land Area: 46000 m2

A wonderful plot of land in a scenic, quiet location in
Krimulda parish, Sigulda county

Jaunnamšķēni , Rīgas rajons
Deal: BUY
Type: Land
Land Area: 46000 m2

Sale Price: 95000 €

A wonderful plot of land in a
scenic, quiet location in
Krimulda parish, Sigulda county.
The land can be used for
agriculture, but you can also
build a private house, a
recreation complex or a guest
house.
Very good location with
convenient infrastructure -
800m to the main national
highway A3 Riga - Valmiera -
Valka, 15 minutes to Sigulda, 40
minutes to Valmiera, and an
hour's drive to the center of
Riga.
The use of the plot of land is –
Agricultural territory (L) or
functional zone, which is
determined to ensure the
rational and diverse use...
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